
 

State of Delaware 
Department of Elections 
State Primary Election 2024 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO 
DELAWARE VOTERS 
Notice Dated: September 3, 2024 

ATTENTION STATE PRIMARY ELECTION VOTERS! 
The Department IS NOT sending text messages to voters 
asking them to respond whether or not they have voted! 

 

The Delaware Department of Elections has been notified by 
members of the public that individuals have been receiving text 
messages claiming to be sent by the Department of Elections. 

 

THE DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS DOES NOT SEND 
TEXT MESSAGES TO VOTERS! 

The Department is researching the source of these text messages.  
Please visit the Department of Elections website for trusted voter 

information or call your county elections office. 

https://elections.delaware.gov 
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Department of Elections Website: https://elections.delaware.gov Voter Portal: https://ivote.de.gov 


